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Upcoming GPRA
Training and Q&A

The 6-month follow-up window is opening
for clients with an intake GPRA in October

this month! 
WSU will be conducting 6MFUs with clients.

March 2025

GPRA Training:
Wednesday, March 19th
from 11 AM to 12 PM.

GPRA Q&A: Thursday,
March 20th from 11 AM to
11:30 AM.

Please register on our
website:
migprainfo.org/state-
opioid-response.

Weblink to Submit GPRA:
https://waynestate.az1.qualtri
cs.com/jfe/form/SV_baC9M6

fFDwrPdVc

Only one set of GPRA are required
per client, per agency.

If a client returns for SOR 4
funded services through the same
agency, they do not need to do
another set of GPRA.

Questions? Contact us:
Wayne State University 
Evaluation Team
Email: GPRA@wayne.edu
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